
Paris Attractions for Fashion
Lovers
The fashion capital of the world is Paris. One of the earliest
nations to influence a change in fashion was France. Modelling
and fashion design became an art form as a result of French
fashion companies like Jean Paul Gaultier, Dior, Chanel, and
other well-known brands. Therefore, it is not unexpected that
holiday  destinations  for  fashionistas  frequently  include
Paris.

If the mix of Paris and fashion appeals to you, start making
travel arrangements as soon as you can. Prioritize everything
and carefully consider each action. Book your accommodation,
airport  transfers,  and  flights  to  Paris.  Don’t  forget  to
arrange transportation before your trip; for instance, AtoB
airport transfers will help you save a lot of time. When you
land at Charles de Gaulle airport, an airport cab will be
there to greet you and carry you and your luggage to your
temporary lodging.

And last but not least, take along our list of intriguing
museums, stores, and boutiques to visit in order to immerse
yourself in the global fashion industry.

Cité de la Mode et du Design
In 2004, the docks’ former function as industrial warehouses
was transformed into the Cité de la Mode et du Design. Fashion
and modern art exhibitions and activities are held here all
year round. So, the City of Fashion and Design is waiting for
you if you like the fashion industry and wish to relax in
Paris. Whenever possible, take an airport taxi directly to the
exhibit.

https://atobtransfer.com/
https://atobtransfer.com/


Musée des Arts Décoratifs
The largest display area in the world is situated in the
Museum of Decorative Arts, that was established in 1864. The
fashion division organizes transient exhibitions because the
museum’s collections lack a permanent exhibition.

FrenchTrotters
Despite being just four years old, this Parisian fashionista
hotspot has already established itself as one of the most
well-known in the city. Everything from footwear to hats can
be purchased here, making it appealing to both men and women.

Short-term performances
It’s acceptable if you can’t obtain a ticket to a fashion
show.  You  get  to  pick  the  temporary  exhibitions.  These
programs  focus  on  a  certain  era  of  fashion  or  fashion
designer. Before you begin planning your trip to Paris and
booking the airport transfer, browse through the Officiel des
Spectacles to determine which shows are now the best in the
city.  You  will  undoubtedly  find  one  or  more  fashion
exhibitions  there.

Saint-Ouen
Physically or emotionally, it is impossible to tour the seven
hectares-largest market in the globe in a single day. Too many
intriguing and varied items in various shapes, sizes, and
colors are present. There are 16 little markets in Saint-Ouen,
and each year, 11 million people attend them all.

Forum des Halles
The oldest commercial district in Paris, Forum des Halles,



recently  underwent  renovations  that  only  enhanced  its
excellence. It is situated in the first district of Paris,
where you can get using AtoB airport transfer, right in the
city’s heart, and it has more than 160 shops and stores. The
mall features several foreign brand retailers in addition to
excellent French names.

Galeries Lafayette
Galeries Lafayette is a renowned large magasin that is worth
seeing. It will be a terrific addition to your stroll to
continue seeing French architecture at the shop on Boulevard
Haussmann, which is close to the Opera Garnier, you can go
there by airport taxi. Of addition to being a significant
historical monument, the renowned dome (Coupole) in Galeries
Lafayette is a must-see if you want an Instagram-worthy shot.
You might spend hours browsing this store, but the products,
which  range  from  delicatessen  to  luxury  clothing  and
cosmetics,  are  likely  to  please  you  as  well.

Avoid the shops around the Champs Elysees if you want to buy
clothing in Paris since they are quite pricey and overrun with
visitors. You can get products of high quality for less money
in other areas.
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